
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
August 11, 2025 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller and Greg Marcucci and Clerk, Kent 

Young. 
 

The Liquor Control Board met as warned at 7:54 pm. 

The Board considered approval of the following 2025 Liquor Licenses: 
 

1st Class Restaurant and 3rd Class Restaurant/ Bar Liquor License and an Outside 

Consumption Permit for the following: 
 

1) Upper Standard Coffee Co. 
 

and; 
 

2) a pre-approval of an anticipated 2nd Class License for Upper Standard Coffee Co.. 
 

Greg Marcucci moved to approve said license applications pending payment of the Town 

fees associated with these licenses.  Larry Bills seconded.  All concurred.  The Town Clerk 

will process the above approved licenses once the fees have been received, as well as the 

2nd class license, once submitted and fees received. 
 

Greg Marcucci moved to adjourn.  Larry Bills seconded all concurred and the meeting 

adjourned at 7:56pm. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


